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New Website 

The board has launched a new website to keep 
our community better connected.  It can be found 
at www.CarriageHillsOwners.org.  On the site you 
can find copies of the covenants and bylaws, a 
calendar of events and meetings for the 
Association, contact information for the board, 
etc..  Newsletters will be exclusively delivered by 
e-mail and published on our website.  If you do 
not have web access, and need a newsletter 
delivered to you, please contact a board member.  
 

Spring Yard Sale 

Carriage Hills will 
hold a neighborhood 
yard sale on 
Saturday, March 
19th.  If you would 
like to participate, setup in your driveway around 
7 a.m. on the 19th.  The HOA will place signs and 
advertise the sale.  This is a great way to help with 
spring cleaning! 

Volunteer for a Committee 

If you are interested in helping our neighborhood 

by serving on a committee such as neighborhood 

events, neighborhood watch, etc., please contact 

the board.   

New Neighbors  

Please help keep the board 

informed of changes in home 

ownership.  If you have a new 

neighbor, let us know so we can 

welcome them. Email names and addresses to 

carriagehills.mail@gmail.com or contact a Board 

member when you are aware of changes.   

Safety First 

Reminder:  Speed limit is 25 

mph, please consider the safety 

of our children and neighbors. 

Parking:  For safety reasons, please do not park on 

the street.   Parking of vehicles including boats, 

recreational vehicles and other such non-

motorized vehicles should be in accordance with 

Article Six of the Covenants.  If anyone needs 

copies of the Bylaws and Covenants, please visit 

our new website or contact a board member. 

Annual Dues 

As a reminder, the annual dues are due not later 

than February 15, 2016.  If you did not receive the 

dues letter, please contact the board to receive a 

copy. 

 

 Contact Information  
 

E-mail:  carriagehills.mail@gmail.com 

Website:  www.CarriageHillsOwners.org 

 

Officers:    

David Quebedeaux, President – 706-373-2914 

Phil Young, Vice President – 706-860-3953 

Malcolm Eubanks, Secretary – 706-399-4682 

Wendy Flowers, Treasurer – 706-945-5913 

Philip Green, Member at Large - 706-877-2551 

 

Mailing Address: 

Carriage Hills Owners Association 

PO Box 676 

Evans, GA 30809 
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